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Given the exceptional situation linked to the spread of COVID-19 in Mauritius and the 
current lockdown, the Stock Exchange of Mauritius Ltd (SEM) wishes to inform its 
stakeholders that it has decided to extend the deadline for the publication of the Abridged 
Audited Financial Statements for the year ended 31 December 2020 by 1 month.  
 
The deadline for publishing the Abridged Audited Financial Statements for the year ended 
31 December 2020 will therefore be 30 April 2021.  
 
The SEM will continue to assess the situation. Investors and the public at large will be kept 
informed of any changes and developments with regards to the above matter. 
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